“TK” NOTES
August 5th – August 9th, 2024
Welcome to Transitional Kindergarten (TK)!!
We are very excited to begin this new journey with you and your child, and we hope you are too! 
Tote Bags: Please have your child bring his/her tote bag to school daily. Feel free to personalize each bag by decorating it in a fun and creative way. This is especially helpful for each child to quickly identify his/her bag. We are asking for a $5.00 donation from each student to help offset the cost of the tote bags. You may send cash in the provided envelope and return it to your child’s teacher. Please write your child’s name on the envelope! We will also be sending home a “Communication Folder.” Please check your child’s folder every day. Anything that needs to be returned or given to your child’s teacher may be sent in this folder as well.
Snacks: Students need to bring a small healthy (peanut free) snack every day in a small sized lunch pail. It is fine to bring water bottles and/or containers, but please make sure they can fit inside their lunch pails. Please no glass!  Include your child’s name on these items. 
Class Dojo: Most of you have already joined Class Dojo. Thank you! Please join as soon as possible if you haven’t already. This will be the main form of communication between parents and teachers, and we don’t want you to miss out on any important information. Feel free to contact your child’s teacher if you are experiencing any difficulties.
Label, label, label: Don’t forget to label all your child’s personal belongings! 
We look forward to having an amazing year!!
Your “TK” Teachers: Mrs. Ochoa and Ms. Cintra do Prado
PS: Remember to give yourself plenty of time for arrival and dismissal on Thursdays which are minimum days for the entire school. Traffic will be heavy!!
